
 

 

      
 
    11th June 2021 

  
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
   
Re: Virtual Author Talk - Wednesday 16th June  
  
Following the success of the virtual talk with author Patrick Neate last term, we are delighted 
to announce another opportunity for our Year 7 students to meet virtually with an author. 
Julia Gray, author of ‘I Ada’ will host a virtual talk next week, where she will answer questions 
from students and read excerpts from her novel.  
  
The session will take place on Wednesday 16th June from 3:10pm - 4:00pm. If your child is 
interested in taking part in this opportunity, then please let us know by indicating this on the 
attached Google Form. 
  
The students who wish to take part will be required to attend a meeting on Monday 14th 
June, during their DEAR session, where we will discuss the novel 'I Ada' in advance of the 
virtual talk. Students will also be given a copy of the book so that they can continue to read 
this at home in anticipation of the session.  
  
  
Yours sincerely, 

  
Miss Cousins 
Teacher of English  
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScFbGaViyugd4_Bl3EjMWEmEp4LXLwh0QHjIYa9QIizpd3zGg/viewform?usp=sf_link

